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Ben Manshanden, Legislative Services 

LEGISLATIVE SERVICES 

TO: Council  

DATE: September 14, 2021 DIVISION: All 

FILE: N/A APPLICATION: N/A 

SUBJECT: Presentation from Calgary Rural Primary Care Network 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 

At the June 14, 2021, Intermunicipal Committee (IMC) meeting, Mayor Chalmers provided a brief 
presentation on challenges with local physician recruitment in Chestermere. County elected officials 
indicated an interest in receiving a presentation from Calgary Rural Primary Care Network on this 
topic.  

Representatives from Calgary Rural Primary Care Network will present on issues relating to local 
physician recruitment and retention in Chestermere. They will be available for questions and 
discussion following the presentation. Administration has included a copy of their presentation as 
Attachment ‘A’. 

ADMINISTRATION RECOMMENDATION:  

Administration recommends approval in accordance with Option #1. 

BUDGET IMPLICATIONS:  

There are no budget implications at this time. 

OPTIONS: 

Option #1 THAT the presentation from Calgary Rural Primary Care Network be received 
for information.   

Option #2 THAT alternative direction be provided. 

Respectfully submitted, Concurrence, 

“Amy Zaluski” “Kent Robinson” 

Director, Legislative Services Acting Chief Administrative Officer 

ATTACHMENT: Attachment ‘A’ – Physician Recruitment in Chestermere Presentation 
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